
 
 

 

Enjoy Learning, Achieve Success 

Brand New Website 

 

I am very pleased to announce that the school has a brand-new website. The website sets 

out our expectations as a school, presents the curriculum, in its entirety, so that you are able 

to support your children’s learning at home and shows the world what Thwaites School has 

to offer to its children.  

I strongly urge all parents and carers to take some time to look through the new website and 

celebrate our amazing school with us. I would also encourage parents and carers to share 

this website with friends and family. There is information on the website for new and 

perspective parents too. See address below.  

https://www.thwaites.cumbria.sch.uk/  

Note: If the website doesn’t appear to be loading up correctly then please clear the cache 

and cookies on the device that you are using. 

The website will shortly be followed by a Thwaites School presence on several social media 

platforms. I will let you know when these go live. 

Thank you in advance for taking the time to look through the new website. I sincerely hope 

you all enjoy the experience. 

Mr. M. Redhead 

Headteacher  

https://www.thwaites.cumbria.sch.uk/

